
PREPARING FOR YOUR TRANSITION MEETING
Preparation is the beginning to great outcomes.  As you prepare for your transitional planning meeting you
will want to put some thought into all that you would like others to know about your child, his or her
strengths, and specifics of what you envision for your child.  You may utilize this chart to plan what you
would like to share about your child with service professionals and school staff.  Remember as your child’s
parent you know the most about all the wonderful things your child has to offer, and this is information you
will want to document and share with others who do not know your child. 

Early Intervention Transitions
Information To Share About Your Child

These things please me
most about my child:

My child does these things well: My child really likes these:

Right now I am concerned about: I would like to be involved in my
child’s program in these ways:

My child learns more easily when:

I think these services would
help my child:

Other help our family could use: I would like my child to do these
in the future:

I need to know more about: Other information I would like to
share about my child:

Other information I would like to
share about my family:
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